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A special meeting of the Council of the Township of Joly was held on Tuesday, 
December 22, 2015 in Council Chambers.  
 
Present: Mayor, Bruce Baker; Councillors: Betty Barnes, Budd Brown and Chris 
Nicholson.  Brian McCabe was absent. 
 
Staff in attendance:  Leanne Crozier, Clerk Treasurer. 

 
The Public meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm.  
 
The purpose of this meeting was to review an email received by the Clerk from Greer 
Galloway with an outstanding invoice from Brad Gilson attached.  The invoice is for 
work completed on Brennan’s Road Bridge. 
 

R2015-184 

Betty Barnes – Chris Nicholson 
Therefore be it resolved that the Council for the Township of Joly hereby have reviewed 
the email received from David Leung, Greer Galloway and attached invoice from Brad 
Gilson.  
Council hereby authorizes the Clerk Treasurer to issue a cheque payable to Brad 
Gilson in the amount of $ 3,284.91 and to include these costs in the final reporting to 

the Province as part of the Brennan’s Road Bridge Project.   Carried 
 

R2015-185 

Budd Brown – Chris Nicholson 
Therefore be it resolved that the Council for the Corporation of the Township of Joly 
hereby adjourn at 1:15 pm until the next regular meeting on January 12, 2016 at 5:30 

pm or at the call of the Mayor.   Carried 
 
 

 

 
    
 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY BRUCE BAKER 

         Mayor 
 
 
 
       ORIGINAL SIGNED BY LEANNE CROZIER 

         Clerk  
 
 


